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We are happy to report that the Suffolk County Clerk has
begun processing recordings once again in the aftermath of
the Cyber Ransome attack on September 8, 2022. They are
recording documents submitted electronically and delivered
by hand.

Please note they are currently processing documents
delivered to their office in July 2022.

Public access terminals and printers are available to our title
examiners and turnaround times for title reports are back to
normal.

We will continue to keep you updated as the situation
changes.

Thank you.

Follow us on social media!
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